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Lake Ralph Hall Prepares to Start Construction 
New Website and Facebook Page Launched to Provide Updates 

 
LEWISVILLE,TX – December 11, 2020: The Upper Trinity Regional Water District (UTRWD) 
launched a dedicated website for its Lake Ralph Hall water project scheduled to begin 
construction in early 2021. The new website (www.lakeralphhall.com) and a dedicated Facebook 
page (@LakeRalphHall) will share regular updates on the construction activities, contracting 
opportunities as well as providing resources, newsletter sign up and contact information.    
 
Lake Ralph Hall will be Texas’ newest lake and one of the state’s biggest reservoir projects in 
nearly 30 years. Located on the North Sulphur River in Fannin County just north of the City of 
Ladonia, Lake Ralph Hall adds a new water source for the UTRWD. Once complete, Lake Ralph 
Hall will provide an additional 35 million gallons daily (MGD) of water and 19 MGD of reuse water 
for the residents of Denton, Collin and Fannin counties. UTRWD currently serves more than 29 
cities, towns and utilities supplying drinking water to close to 300,000 customers.  
 
Construction of the new lake is scheduled to start in the second quarter of 2021 with water delivery 
expected by 2025. Construction will begin next year on the dam, roads and a pedestrian-friendly 
State Highway 34 bridge that will span the lake, and certain environmental improvements. To 
prepare for construction of the new Hwy 34 bridge, the Ladonia Fossil Park will be temporarily 
relocated to FM 2990.  A permanent, new park is planned downstream of the dam.   
 
Construction will benefit the local economy by creating close to 400 new jobs and the net effect 
on sales of goods and services expended from Lake Ralph Hall amounts to about $36 million in 
Fannin County. 
 
Lake Ralph Hall was named after Texas’ longtime U.S. Congressman Ralph M. Hall, and its dam 
named after Ladonia’s visionary mayor Leon Hurse. The lake will provide essential water for 
UTRWD’s service area whose population is projected to increase nearly fivefold in the next 50 
years.   
 

About Upper Trinity 
 
Upper Trinity is a regional water district created by the Texas Legislature in 1989 for the benefit 
of cities and utilities in the Denton County area.  Its mandate is to develop regional plans for water 
services, and to provide both water and wastewater services on a wholesale basis to cities and 
utilities within its service area, including all of Denton County and portions of Dallas and Collin 
Counties.  Upper Trinity is a leader in public education regarding water conservation and water 
quality protection, and regularly conducts programs concerning drought tolerant landscape 
techniques, landscape practices and more efficient water use.  The Upper Trinity Regional Water 
District Board of Directors took further action to help protect the watersheds above water supply 
reservoirs by creating the Upper Trinity Conservation Trust to work with communities, landowners 
and developers in preservation of watershed and riparian assets.  To learn more, please visit 
www.utrwd.com. 

For more information on Upper Trinity, please contact Jason L. Pierce, Manager of 
Governmental Affairs & Communications at 972-219-1228. 
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